
Mt Victoria Lodge Association 
 
 
Memorandum to Mt Victoria Lodge Owners 
Re: Mt Victoria Lodge 2019 Annual Owner Meeting Minutes 
  
 
 
September 2019 
 
Dear Mt Victoria Lodge Owner, 
 
Thank you to all owners able to attend the Mt Victoria Lodge annual owner meeting 
this year! The meeting was a success as many items were discussed.   
 
Please see the attached minutes from the meeting. Also attached is the updated 
Board of Directors list. 
 
Owners are encouraged to have their dryer vents cleaned and fire places inspected 
to mitigate fire risk. Consider It Done can clean and inspect fireplaces and dryer 
vents, please email them at cidservices@live.com to schedule. 
 
The 2020 Annual Owner Meeting is scheduled for Saturday August 22 at 9:00 am- 
mark your calendars! 
 
Please remember that all Mt Victoria Lodge Association documents are on the 
Association website at http://www.srghoa.com/hoa_mt_victoria.html 
 
Please feel free to contact Summit Resort Group Property Management at 970-468-
9137 or any of your Board members should you have any questions! 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mt Victoria Lodge Board of Directors 
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